
Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects FY 2022: 

Completion Ceremony of 

“The Project for Improvement of Consultation Support Center and Shelters for Women Victims of Domestic 

Violence” 

 

On January 25, 2024, the Completion Ceremony for “The Project for Improvement of Consultation Support 

Center and Shelters for Women Victims of Domestic Violence” which had been implemented within the framework of 

the Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects FY 2022, was held at the Consultation Support Center in 

Yerevan. 

The Ceremony was attended by Mr. AOKI Yutaka, Ambassador of Japan to Armenia, Ms. Sophie Bostanchyan, 

Head of Department of Human Trafficking and Women’s Issues at Ministry of Labor and Social Affairs, Ms. Hasmik 

Gevorgyan, Director of Operations of Women’s Support Center along with stakeholders of the project.  

This project was implemented with the aim of contributing to improve the safety and living environment of the 

consultation support center as well as shelters for women victims of domestic violence through renovation of some parts 

of the buildings, and provision of essential furniture. As a result, approximately 300 people will benefit from the project 

each year. 

 

  

Tour of the Consultation Support Center Presentation on the Project 

  

 

 

Speech by Ambassodor AOKI Renovated hall 

 


